
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:              Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:         Robert A. Altenkirch 
 
RE:              Draft Policies Posted on myUAH 
 
DATE:          February 1, 2015 
 
The following draft policies have been posted on myUAH for 
comment.  Comments may be directed through the Faculty Senate, 
Staff Senate, and Student Government Association. 
 
          04.02.06       Sparkman Drive Electronic Message Board 
Policies     
 
          06.02.08       Indebtedness and Collection Policy 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
	
  


